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Power Generation 

CALL FOR PAPERS AND PRESENTATIONS 

May 20-24, 2018 at the Minneapolis Convention Center in Minneapolis, Minnesota (USA) 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Power Generation technical committee is soliciting papers to be held at the 73rd Annual STLE 

Meeting (May 20-24, 2018) in Minneapolis, Minnesota. Any topic related to Power Plant Engineering 

and Lubrication is welcome for presentations. Topics include but are not limited to: 

 Modern Gas & Steam Turbine Oil 

 Power Plant Equipment Lubrication 

 Advancements in energy efficiency 

 Practical aspects and issues of power generation lubrication 

 Investigations, comparisons, or improvements in condition monitoring testing 

 Improved maintenance strategies for extending equipment and oil life, including case histories 

 Contamination control 

 Analysis of sludge and varnish 

 Advancement in filtration 

 Electrostatic phenomena 

 Fire Resistant Fluids 

 Health & Safety issues with Power Plant Lubricants 

 Fluid conversion procedures 

 Best practices in lubricant consolidation, tracking, and sampling programs 
 

Presentations and papers in all Power Generation related areas are welcomed. 



 

Please mark your calendar and submit your 100-150 word abstract electronically 

(https://stle2018.abstractcentral.com/ ) no later than October 1st, 2016. Remember to indicate “Power 

Generation” by checking the appropriate box when submitting. The presentation should be developed 

to spend 20 minutes presenting while allowing an additional 10 minutes for questions and answers. 

 

Information on the topic areas to be covered at the 2018 Annual Meeting can be found on 

www.stle.org. Click on the STLE 2018 logo in the section of “Upcoming Events.” The processes and topic 

areas can be found under “Call for Papers.”  

Please pass this information on to those who might be interested in the Power Generation Technical 

Sessions at the 2018 STLE Annual Meeting. 

We look forward to welcoming you at the Power Generation Session in Minneapolis, MN. Please contact 

us for any questions. 

Peter Dufresne, PSC, pdufresne@cleanoil.com 

Caitlin Mertzlufft, Vice PSC, Caitlin.Mertzlufft@nee.com  
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